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December 21, 2011

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Competitive Pricing Division, Wireline Competition Bureau
Dear Ms. Dortch:

With this letter, Telscape Communications Corporation (“Telscape”)
(FRN: 0005040522) transmits a complete copy of its Tariff FCC No. 1 Initial Base Document,
which duplicates, without change, Telscape’s current, previously-submitted tariff.

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to me.
Very truly yours,

John L. Clark
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